
October 4, 2022 
 

Please do not reply to this e-mail. 
  
  
To All Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (LEA BOP) Providers, 
  
The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is committed to providing LEAs with 
the tools they need to certify their costs for the Amended Cost and Reimbursement 
Comparison Schedule (CRCS), which includes new payment methodologies approved 
through State Plan Amendment 15-021.  
 
Here’s what you need to know:  

1. This e-blast includes the State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2017-18 Amended CRCS and 
the instructions for completing the report. 

2. The CRCS is due to the DHCS by October 31, 2022.  
a. The submission window is from October 1, 2022, to October 31, 2022. 

3. Instructions for obtaining the Medi-Cal Eligibility Ratio will be sent out in a 
separate e-blast. 

4. The Annual Reimbursement Report (ARR) and the CRCS forms will be available 
on the CRCS webpage by the end of this week.  

 
 
Additional questions related to this e-blast may be sent to the LEA mailbox at 
LEA@dhcs.ca.gov. 
  
For information regarding the LEA BOP, visit the LEA BOP website.  
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe, go to the e-mail subscription web page.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
LEA BOP Staff  
LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program| Department of Health Care Services  
  
The information contained in this e-mail document is confidential and intended only to 
be viewed by the recipient listed above. If you are not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver this to the intended recipient), you are hereby 
notified that any distribution or copying of this document is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this document in error, please contact the sender listed above and destroy the 
document. 
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